25 Halldene Avenue
Bishopstown
Cork
T12 F62D


Human Resources Manager
ByrneWallace LLP
88 Harcourt St
Saint Kevin's
Dublin 2
D02 DK18
15 October 2024

RE: Training Contract

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to express my interest in applying for an Training Contract at ByrneWallace LLP.

I am aware that you are accepting applications for 2025. However, I am seeking a Training Contract for 2027 and would be obliged if you would consider my application.  

I am a Final Year BCL (Clinical) student at University College Cork and I expect to have my FE1 Examinations completed by October 2026.  

I have recently completed an 11- month Internship with O’Flynn Exhams LLP Solicitors, Cork, as part of my BCL (Clinical) Degree.

Throughout my Internship at O’Flynn Exhams LLP Solicitors, I have acquired extensive experience in the areas of Litigation, Healthcare, Family Law and Employment Law and I am confident that I can make a valuable contribution to your firm.

I am well-acquainted with the various areas of law in which your firm specialises and these align closely with my own professional interests. I was previously awarded a First Class Honours (1:1) in ‘Medical Law and Ethics’ and as part of my Final Year, I have chosen to study modules such as Employment Law, Family Law and Data Protection Law, which I believe will be of benefit to me, should I be given the opportunity to work in your firm. 

I consider myself to be a strong team-player with excellent communication skills.

I am ambitious and driven and have demonstrated the ability to work effectively within a legal team. 

I attach my Curriculum Vitae for your attention.

I would be obliged if you would consider my application favourably. 


I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Ruth Mullins

